Duggar
&||Traylor LLC

Certified Public Accountants

Dear Valued Clients, Colleagues, and Friends,

We are writing to share the news of our retirement. Effective December 31, 2025, Duggar &
Traylor, LLC will transition to Johnson & Linsky, LLC.

Hayley Johnson has worked with us for nine years, earned both her Bachelors and Masters in
Accounting at the University of North Florida, and holds her CPA license. She grew up in St.
Petersburg and moved to Jacksonville to attend college. She started working with us while she
was working on her undergraduate degree. She lives in Mandarin with her husband and their
nine-month-old son.

Lindsay Linsky has worked with us for twelve years, earned her Bachelors from University of
Central Florida, and holds an EA license. She is a Jacksonville native that returned after her
college graduation and began working with us soon after. She lives in Arlington with her
husband and their three-year-old daughter.

This transition will be smooth, with no disruption to your experience or tax filings. All client
records, systems, and familiar faces will remain intact. If you have questions about the changes,
please reach out to them personally at (904) 725-5100 or their new emails
hayley@johnsonandlinsky.com and lindsay@johnsonandlinsky.com.

We appreciate all the wonderful business and personal relationships we have developed over
the years. When we created Duggar & Traylor, LLC 26 years ago, we couldn’t imagine what
opportunities we would find and connections we would make with all of you.

We will be hosting a meet and greet with light refreshments at the office on October 3rd from

3:00-5:00 PM to celebrate the transition. RSVPs to either Hayley or Lindsay are welcomed.

Warm regards,
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